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Questions and Answers
RFQ for Construction Management and Special Testing Services

. What are the funding sources for the project?

A majority of the funding will come from a 10.3 million dollar grant from the US
Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Community Development Block Grant
Disaster Relief Program, agreement number 18-DRINFRA-18001. The remaining
funding will be paid for by SC-OR.

. There is a discrepancy regarding how many copies of the proposal are to be
submitted, Page one says 1 original, and 5 copies, and 1 electronic. Page 5
says 5 copies. Page 9 says 1 original and 4 copies. Please Clarify.

Sorry for the confusion. Applicants should submit 1 original copy and 4 hard copies.

. On Page 8 of the RFQ under Tab D, it references working on two geographic
sites. Is this an error, or can you explain in more detail?

This is an error. There is on only one project site at the wastewater plant located at
2880 south 5™ Avenue, Oroville Ca 95965.

. Will plans and specs be made available?

Plans and Specs will not be made available with this RFQ. This project has not gone
out to bid for construction yet.

. The RFQ seeks a qualified Professional Engineering Consulting Firm to submit
a proposal to assist SC-OR in Construction Management and Special Testing
Services. Will non-engineering firms be considered since there is no further
criteria that precludes non-engineering firms?

SC-OR will consider all applicants with qualifying work experience.

. Can we to come out and look at the project site?

The original RFQ did not include a scheduled site visit. Due to the number of requests from
potential bidders for a site visit we will schedule one. SC-OR will post an addendum on public
purchase. The site visit is scheduled for Wednesday, October 23, 2024 @ 10am. SC-OR is
located at 2880 South 5™ Avenue, Oroville CA.





